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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

 

Dear parents 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for MacMillan this 

week. Much fun was had baking and decorating cakes on 

Wednesday; huge thanks to Sheila Garton, Marie and Lisa for 

volunteering to help. We raised a total of £63.76. 

Next week, we will be holding our Harvest Celebration and we are 

inviting parents to donate items for our local foodbank, Hampers of 

Hope. Please send in any non-perishable food and/or toiletries you 

wish to contribute on Wednesday and we will hopefully deliver it to 

the foodbank within the week. When we visited the foodbank this 

time two years ago, they mentioned that tinned protein such as 

tuna/sardines/ham was something they needed but people didn’t 

often have very much of. 

I am delighted to inform you that we have appointed a new teacher 

for key stage one – Rachel Millington – who will be working 

alongside Mrs Turner in reception. Rachel is excited to be joining our 

lovely school and I know you will join the staff in extending her a 

warm (if virtual) welcome. 

Thursday 1st October is School Census Day and we’d like to invite all 

children eligible for Universal Free School Meals (that’s all children 

in Reception, Year 1 and 2.) to take up the offer of a school lunch 

that day – it’s a great chance to try Marie’s delicious home-cooked 

food for those that normally bring a packed lunch. We are required 

to submit numbers to the Department for Education to calculate 

funding so the more children that on that day have a free school 

meal, the more funding we receive as a school. The options next 

Thursday are Chicken / Quorn Fajitas with Mexican Rice or Jacket 

Potato with Cheese. 

Mrs Novacki is still unwell so please remember her in your prayers. 

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

 



Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Monday 28th September    Front Row Music 

Wednesday 28th September   Harvest Service in School 

Thursday 1st October     Kick Start P.E. Lessons 

Friday 2nd October    Forest School 

 

 

 

 


